KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Kirk Holmes, Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jeff Watson Cﬂ)
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner I

DATE: December 9, 2009
SUBJECT: Proctor BLA/SEG

After recent discussion with Lynn Harmon, Property & Acquisition Specialt 4 of Washington
State Parks and Recreation Commission, Public Works recommends approval of the Proctor
BLA/SEG.

The Parks and Recreation Commission will not issue permits until the crossing is used. Any new
lot owners will need to apply individually for access.
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